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      The death of a loved one is often a 
highly stressful time for family and close 
friends who are coping with deep 
emotions while still having to organize 
the practical details of a memorial 
service.   

       The Olympia Unitarian Universalist 
Congregation is available to support its 
members and friends through this 
difficult period.   

     This brochure outlines the special 
services available and gives information 
on whom to contact for further details. 

 

COLUMBARIUM  
INTERMENT 

     The Columbarium within the Memorial 
Garden is set aside for interment of the 
human cremains of members, family 
members, and pledging friends of the con-
gregation.    

     There is no fee for the interment of cre-
mains in the Columbarium.  

     If you would like to arrange for use of 
the Columbarium, fill out a Request for 
Columbarium Interment, available on 
OUUC’s website or in the office.  The re-
quest must be approved by the Minister or 
the Church Administrator.  If you would 
also like a memorial service, the Minister 
and a member of the MSC will work with 
you or the family requesting interment. 

 

 

  



1. Contact the Minister to discuss date, time, 
and service elements such as speakers, 
readings, memories, music, and printed 
program. 

2. The Minister will confer with the Music 
Director regarding musical needs. 

3. The Minister will contact the Memorial 
Services Committee (MSC) regarding ser-
vice requests. 

4. The MSC will meet with the family to dis-
cuss details including set-up, seating, 
flowers, memorial displays, slide shows, 
ushers, refreshments, and other details. 

 

ARRANGING FOR A  
MEMORIAL SERVICE 

 

HOW TO WORK WITH THE  
MEMORIAL SERVICES COMMITTEE 

(MSC)  

 

WHAT TO EXPECT THE 
DAY OF THE SERVICE 

1. The Memorial Services Committee 
(MSC) will be the first to arrive at 
the church, to make sure every-
thing is ready for the family and 
friends of the deceased. 

2. A private room will be available for 
the family to use during their time 
at the church.   

3. MSC members will be available for 
guests who may need help navigat-
ing church facilities. 

4. The MSC will manage the details of 
the service as previously arranged.   

If you are not a  member or 
pledging friend of OUUC: 

     The Memorial Services Committee 

(MSC)  is available to help manage the de-

tails of the service and reception.  The 

Church facilities may be used without 

charge by members and pledging friends 

of OUUC.  There is no fee for the participa-

tion of the Minister, Music Director, or 

MSC in these services.  However, dona-

tions to OUUC are gratefully accepted. 

The MSC does not manage the details of 
services and receptions for non-members 
or non-pledging friends.  Please contact 
the Church Administrator regarding 
rental fees for the use of church facilities in 
order to make your own arrangements. 

If you are a member or 
pledging friend of OUUC: 

HOW CAN WE HELP? 


